
District of Columbia response to FOIA request for the license 
application file on Dr. Matthew F. Reeves 

 

[addressee’s name redacted by editor], 

On behalf of Freedom of Information Officer Phillip Husband and in response to your 
recent Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request for information concerning Dr. 
Matthew Reeves, the Department of Health is providing you with the attached 
document.  Please note that certain information has been redacted because the 
Department has determined that such information is exempt from disclosure pursuant 
to D.C. Official Code § 2-534(a)(2), as the disclosure would constitute an unwarranted 
invasion of personal privacy.  

  DOH has been unable to locate the license file for Dr. Reeves 
and is currently searching the archives for the file.  Should we 
find the file, we will supplement our response. 

 

If I may be of further assistance, please contact me.  
 
Ed Rich 
 
Edward Rich 
Senior Assistant General Counsel 
District of Columbia Department of Health 
899 North Capitol Street, NE, 6th Floor 
Washington, DC 20002 
(202) 442-5984 
edward.rich@dc.gov 

 

tel:(202)%20442-5984

